
 

  

Announcements Dates to Know 
- Week of February 14 – Registrations open 

for Spring/Summer 2021 teams 

 

- Sunday, March 14 – First HS Practice 

 

- Friday, March 19 – First Youth Practice 

 

- Sunday, March 28 – PROPOSED 

Supplemental HS evaluations/tryouts 

 

- Friday, April 30 – PROPOSED 

Supplemental Youth evaluation/tryouts 

- Spring Practices will start Sunday, March 14 and be 

held Fridays (Youth) and Sundays (High School) 

through May. 

 

- Our first college commitments as a program!  See below. 

 

- We have been recognized by the Premier Lacrosse 

League to be a part of their PLL Verified program! More 

on page 2. 

 

- Summer tournament dates have been decided, with our 

10U, 12U and 14U teams travelling two weekends, and 

our High School ages travelling for three. See page 2. 

 

 

 

The High School Varsity during a timeout, on their way to a 3-0 day.  
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Who: Dimitri Gonzalez 

(left) and Alex Haney (right) 

What: Commit to play 

lacrosse at NCAA D3 

Wittenberg University 

Where: From South 

Fayette to Springfield, OH 

When these teammates (and brothers!) came over to our club a 

year ago, we knew they would have an instant impact on the 

field, but they will now leave a lasting mark within our 

organization, as they have become our first ever college 

commitments! Both were highly sought after among D2 and D3 

schools, and the Tigers are getting two impact players. We wish 

them nothing but the best as they continue their careers.  
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“WE’RE THRILLED TO HAVE THE 79ERS ON BOARD. PLL VERIFIED WILL HELP US 

CONNECT AT A DEEPER LEVEL WITH PROGRAMS THAT TAKE THE DEVELOPMENT OF 

THEIR PLAYERS, AND GROWTH OF THE GAME SERIOUSLY – LIKE YOURS.” 

 

There is an additional emphasis on 

“the right lacrosse, at the right time.” 
(see graphic to the left) With that in mind, 

we have selected our tournaments for 

the summer, pushing the oldest 

groups into some very good 

competition! See below 

Pg 2 

The Premier Lacrosse League (PLL) recently started their PLL 

Verified program, aimed at connecting the professional league to 

youth lacrosse players across the country. As part of their initial 

launch we had submitted to be one of the first clubs to take part, 

and we have been reviewed and accepted into the program! As a 

PLL Verified club, our teams receive access to: 

- Partnership in PLL Academy events 

- Discounted tickets for PLL games 

- Additional PLL/PLL Academy discounts 

Be on the lookout for upcoming dates to take part in combines, 

clinics, camps, or even PLL Academy Virtual trainings with the 

athletes of the Premier Lacrosse League. 

USLacrosse has laid out their 

recommended guidelines for youth 

lacrosse training in the form of the 

Lacrosse Athlete Development 

Model, or LADM. Today’s youth 

sports, especially at the club levels, 

focus too much on rushing to 

identify the best players early, and 

limits participation or entry as the 

athletes really mature. This model 

changes focus on those issues, as 

well as traditional thinking of how 

drills are used to teach the sport, 

and moves towards an athlete-

centered approach, competition for 

development and discovery, and 

small-sided game play to maximize 

repetitions and physical literacy.  
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Source:  

https://www.uslacrosse.org/athlete-development/athlete-development-model 


